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Neale McShane

Kate Swepson

6 Sheridan Street
CHINCHILLA QLD 4413

Dear Sir/Madam,

Confirmation Notice
(Given under section 2)

The development application described below was properly made to the Murweh
Shire Council on the 14 June 2024.

Applicant Details

Applicant Name: Neale McShane
Kate Swepson
6 Sheridan Street
CHINCHILLA QLD 4413

Applicant Contact Details: 0404 599 265

Location Details

Street Address: 71 Galatea Street, Charleville Q 4470
Real Property Description: Lot 20 C1405
Local Government Area: Murweh Shire Council




Application Details

Application Number: PA 7619

Approval Sought: Material Change of Use
Nature of Development

Proposed: Car Wash.

Description of the
Development Proposed: Material Change of Use for a Car Wash Facility

Public Notification Details

Part 4 of the Development Assessment Rules is applicable to this development
application. Public notification is to be carried out for this development application in
accordance with the requirements set out in Part 4 of the Development Assessment
Rules. The public naotification period for this development application must be a
period of at least 15 business days or 30 business days, in accordance with section
53(4)(b) of the Planning Act 2016.

Referral Details

Part 2 of the Development Assessment Rules is applicable to the development
application.

The development application must be referred to all relevant referral agency(s) within
10 business days starting the day after receiving this notice, or a further period
agreed with the assessment manager; otherwise, the application will lapse under
section 31 of the Development Assessment Rules.

The development application must be referred to the following referral agencies:

[SARA |

Other Details

The Murweh Shire Council intends to make an information request and is proceeding
with its assessment of the development application.

For further information please contact Mr Steve Mizen, Planning Officer, on 0488
353 393 or via email mail@murweh.gld.gov.au who will be pleased to assist.

Yours faithfully

W o

MR BRUCE SCOTT
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER



